Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)

From: Zimny, Joanna (Cl-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 3:04 PM

To: Delta Irby

Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Swanson, Christopher (Cl-StPaul); Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 1399 Minnehaha Appeal & pending assessment.

Attachments: 1399 Minnehaha Ave mins.pdf

My apologies, | mistyped the subject. As you can see from the original and newly attached minutes, the file is correct.

| updated the minutes per your request, but any reference to “Residence inn” was not captured in your conversation
with Ms. Moermond. These minutes are also a summary of your conversation, not a transcript.

Thanks,

Joanna

Joanna Zimny
Executive Assistant
City Council Legislative Hearings

15 W. Kellogg Blvd - Suite 310
Saint Paul, MN 55102

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America

From: Delta Irby <delta.irby@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 2:53 PM

To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Re: 1299 Minnehaha Appeal & pending assessment.

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hello Ms Zimny.

First - The subject line for this email does not refer to my address, which is 1399 Minnehaha Ave, not
1299. If this were flled by subject, it would be filed incorrectly.

Secondly - The attached notes of the hearing have errors refering to "residence"; the actual words
spoken and evidence provided refers to "Residence Inn", located at 200 Grand Ave in St Paul.



| thank you for correcting the records and for sharing the resolution of my appeal. Should | wait for
corrections to this email?

With kind regards,
Delta Irby

On April 20, 2020 at 2:17 PM "Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)" <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Ms. Irby,

Per your conversation with Ms. Moermond at your legislative hearing last Thursday, April 16, she communicated staff
would email the recommendation going to City Council on June 3, 2020. Her recommendation is as follows:

Delete the assessment for Quarter 4, 2019 (This is the one you formally appealed)

Staff to delete assessment for Quarter 3, 2019, and reduce pending Quarter 1, 2020 assessment from $77.36 to
$25.79.

| have also attached a copy of the minutes/notes going to Council. If you have anything else you’d like to add to the
record, or should you wish to contest this recommendation please let me know as we are not sure how Council Public
Hearings will be being held by early June (virtually or in person again).

Thank you,

Joanna

==l Joanna Zimny
Executive Assistant
City Council Legislative Hearings

15 W. Kellogg Blvd - Suite 310
Saint Paul, MN 55102

P: 651-266-8515
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Maklng Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America




